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Hi,

My name is Valeria Acosta, and I’m submitting a public comment on the proposed FINRA
rule regarding complex investment products.

I believe this rule is a good step toward protecting everyday investors by improving training
and oversight. However, I recommend that FINRA clearly define what qualifies as a “complex
investment” to avoid confusion and ensure that beneficial investment products remain
accessible.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,
Valeria Acosta
(Student at the University of Illinois)
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